YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED

Community Focus Group

THURSDAY MARCH

6:30 P.M. 2020

New London High School
1 Wildcat Dr, New London, OH 44851

Main Entrance

New London Local Schools is in the process of creating a new strategic
plan which will outline future district priorities and initiatives. The
administration and Board of Education of New London Local Schools
invites community members to be a part of this important process.
Your feedback is essential in guiding the direction of our plan.

We hope that you can join us on March 19!

UNABLE TO ATTEND THIS SESSION?

Please visit nlschools.org to take our strategic planning online survey




